
We have signed up to the Governments’ Eat Out to Help Out’ 
scheme which runs from 3rd August until the 31st August on a 
Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday.  This means that you can get 
50% off the price of your food and non-alcoholic drinks up to the 
value of £10 per person, including the little ones! 
 
You do not need to present a voucher to claim this offer and it is 
unlimited meaning that you can use this discount as much as you 
like on a Monday, Tuesday or Wednesday throughout the month of 
August.  Just place your order for food and beverages at your table 
and we will take care of the rest. 
 
We expect this offer to be popular and would therefore advise that 
you book in advance to avoid disappointment for both inside and 
outside tables.  Tables bookings are for a maximum of six people at 
the present time in line with Government guidelines (these tables 
can consist of people from six different households outside but only 
from two different households inside). 
 
Telephone bookings are now being taken so please contact us on 
01462 790487 to make a reservation. 
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 

 

 

 


